
President's Commission on the Holocaust 

December 13, 1979 

Office of the 
Chairman 

Dear Senator Dole: 

It is with a deep sense of privilege that I transmit to you 
the RefX)rt of the President's Ccmnission on the Holocaust. 
In its report the Ccrrrnission reccrcroends the creation of 
a living memorial which will include a memorial muselUTI 
to tell the story of the Holocaust, an educational foundation 
to stimulate scholarship, teaching, and research, and a 
citizen's carmittee on conscience to undertake action to 
prevent a recurrence. It is our hope that the memorial will 
be built primarily through private funds. 

I hope to have the opr:ortunity to rer:ort to you in greater 
detail our aspirations for this project in appropriate 
Congressional forlUTIS. 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Respectfully yours, 

Elie Wiesel 

Suite 7233, 726 Jackson Place, NW, Washington, D.C. 20503 
202-395-7343 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_013_000_019_A1b.pdf


